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 TODDLER ROOM 2 

February was fantastic in the 
Toddler 2 class!  We learned 
about letters S, T, U and V.  
We also learned about 
raccoons, tigers, gorillas and 
hippos.  We continued with 
our Sign Language, and 
learned the signs for “I Love 
You,” “Hello,” “Happy,” and 
“Play.”  We had lots of fun 
doing art projects like 
coloring with chalk, painting 
with sponges, coloring with 
markers and making 
handprint dinosaurs.  We 
especially loved celebrating 
Valentine’s Day and 
exchanging Valentines with 
our friends.  We are very 
excited for the month of 
March and the start of 
Spring!  

Smiles,   
Ms. Lindsay and Ms. Paw 

CHILDREN’S 
HOUSE 2-2                                    

We started March with a 
flutter as we continued our discussion 
of birds. We plan on going into other 
animals as the month progresses and 
will be pushing academic challenges 
now that our Kindergarten bound 
friends are only a few month away 
from big changes. If winter had a 
spring, it would be March, especially 
this year with the super warm 
temperatures we've been enjoying. 
It's not easy picking the right 
clothes for the day when the 
mornings are so cold and the 
afternoons are so warm so think 
layers!  

   

With gratitude, 

Ms. Maddy and Ms. Ali



 

 

                                                                                                           

  

 

 TODDLER ROOM 1  

Lucky March ! 

Hello everyone! It’s that time again, 
meaning let me tell you about what’s going 
on with the toddler room 1. We are half way 
through the school year. We have 
accomplished so much such as following 
simple directions, flip over top, and taking 
off our sheets and blankets after nap time. 
Whew! Such a huge accomplishment for 
them to take off and put the sheets away in 
their own nap sacks. We are still working on 
colors, shapes, numbers and recognizing 
their names. Not to forget, we will be 
welcoming a couple of new faces to our 
classroom. Natalie, Hailey and Townes- 
please give them your biggest and warmest 
welcome! Being said, the season will be 
changing soon, so please be sure to swap out 
your child’s change of clothes due to weather 
and growth. Thank you for all the support. 

With Love,  

Ms. Chelly and Ms. Jewellery 
  

 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2 

March is here, and we are 
excited for the up and coming letters 
we will do . Next week will be st. 
Patrick’s Day. So as we prepare for 
St. Patrick’s Day and to wear our 
pretty lucky green, let’s enjoy and 
have fun.  Parents please don’t forget 
to change out extra clothing for 
spring time, and make sure your 
child has plenty of extra underwear 
and pull-ups.  

Thank you for your support 
and encouragement, 

Ms. Katema and Ms. Nora 



 

 

  

                                                                               

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1 

Wow! We are loving this crazy 
March weather! Parents please check orange cubbies 
for change of clothes appropriate for changing 
temperatures. Hopefully this rain will go away!!! We 
have enjoyed celebrating our friends Iris and Audrey 
turning 3! We also welcomed new friends Lili and 
Chen. We continue working on our letters, shapes, 
numbers and being nice friends with good listening 
ears. We can’t wait to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day, so 
don’t forget to wear your green!!! 

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1 

 Hello friends and family! Spring is in the air, and with that comes 
pollen for some of us. We have made our birthday wall! Beautifully done 
by all and even two little donuts for our little piggly wigglies. We’ve been 
talking all about women this month and all the things that they have done 
and what can be done to improve the world for women. The ground is 
ready for planting and we will be planting lavender and learning all about 
bees as we talk about Spring. If any parents would like to come in and talk 
or do an activity, by all means feel free to reach out to one of us; we’d love 
you in the class. Ruby will be having a birthday coming up soon and an 
early welcome to Charlotte to the classroom. We’re all excited for you to 
join us. 
	 We have been vigilant on hand washing in our class and making sure 
the classroom is safe and secure. The weather has been warming up lately 
and we’ve already broken out the sunscreen and we’ll let you know if we 
need more. We want to send a shout out to Ollie and Melody! Hope you 
two are doing well. We’ll get out postcards to you two soon. Thank you all 
for your support and discussions, and keep on talking to the kids, we’re 
going to get them to answer back. On our festivity schedule we’ll be 
celebrating St. Patrick’s Day, first day of Spring, and April Fools as well. 
We look forward to another month with everyone.	 


With gratitude,  
Mr. Will and Ms. Jen 
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